
School newsletter – 21st May 2010

Landau Forte Academy 
Tamworth – 11-16 Centre

Following the granting of planning permission for the new 
Landau Forte Academy 11-16 Centre.  Construction works 
are due to commence on 24th May 2010. 

The new academy buildings will be built on the existing school 
fields.  Access onto the fields will be closed off from Monday 
24th may 2010.

From Monday 24th May 2010 Willmott Dixon will enter the site 
using the access off Sheepcote Lane.  This access will be used 
until the new academy access is formed from Woodlands Road.

Access to the school will be maintained via Highfield Avenue

During this week Willmott Dixon will secure the site of the new 
academy and segregate the construction site from the school.  

Willmott Dixon will also set up their site offices and welfare 
facilities ready from construction works to commence on 1st

June 2010.

Pedestrian access will be 
maintained from Highfield
Avenue to the school.

The pedestrian access from 
Sheepcote Lane will only be 
open in the morning at the 
start of the school day and in 
the afternoon at the end of the 
school day.

The pedestrian access from 
Woodlands Road will be closed 
form Monday 24th May 2010.

No construction deliveries will 
be made during these school 
opening and close hours.

Willmott Dixon Construction Ltd want to ensure 
that they provide a safe and secure environment 
for both Woodhouse Business and Enterprise 
College and our own workforce.

Construction sites are very dangerous places 
please respect our works for your own safety.

We also want make sure that we deal with any 
issues or problems immediately.

If you have any concerns please contact Joe Green 
or Harry Dhanjal on 01675 467 666


